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To whom it may concern,

In Portsmouth, we live and work in a very congested part of the UK. Our green spaces are of the utmost
importance to us and provide rest and recuperation to many.

The area that Aquind intend to dig up and disrupt for their interconnector, is one such precious space; it is a
habitat for protected birds, rare butterfies and even seals frequently swim along this part of the coastline.

So many of us find solace here and feel very protective of this small ‘oasis’.

Please do not allow Aquind to buy their way into our haven particularly as we are on the brink of an
environmental catastrophe.

I was born here 68 years ago and have seen so many green spaces greedily eaten up by property developers etc.
Please allow this area to remain unscathed by further callous corruption.

Yours sincerely,

Louise Roulston





